
  
 Slaley First  School 

 

Friday 12th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
I can’t believe how fast these weeks are going! They are racing away!  
We have had another wonderful week in school and we have started to learn some 
songs for our Christmas Production, Whoops-a-Daisy Angel … Watch this space! 
We are so sorry for the inconvenience this week with regards to our planned flu 
vaccines, again we had to cancel due to circumstances beyond our control. Hopefully 
they will go ahead on the new date we have been given which is Tuesday 30th 
November.  
We had a lovely celebration together yesterday, reflecting on the  
meaning of Remembrance Day and we also took part in a two  
minute silence. 
Have a lovely weekend everyone, see you all on Monday. 
 
Angela Hayward – Headteacher 
 
 

 
What is happening in the coming week? 
Monday 15th November -Maths Information Evening – EYFS / KS1 and KS2 held 
in school – 3.15pm 
Friday 19th November – Children in Need. Come to school dressed in spotty 
clothes - Just giving Page – 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/slaleyschoolchildreninneed2021 

 
 

This  
 

. 
 
 

Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 
 

mbrance Day 

PE Kits and 
Uniforms 
PE Kits (preferably 
consisting of: yellow t-
shirt, blue shorts, blue 
sweatshirt & jogging 
bottoms, trainers, 
spare socks) are 
required for all pupils 
to be brought in on a 
Monday and left in 
school and taken 
home on a Friday. All 
items must be clearly 
labelled with your 
child’s name.  Uniform 
can be ordered online 
from Salto UK Ltd.  
Please note, hoodies 
have been 
discontinued due to 
health & safety 
reasons and at the 
moment we have 
been informed that 
they are unable to 
offer delivery. 

Attendance 
During our Praise 
Assembly on a Wednesday, 
we award an ‘Attendance 
Trophy’ to the class with 
the highest attendance.  
This week we had joint 
winners (Class 1 and EYFS) 
who both had 100%!! 
 
Well done everyone in Class 
One and EYFS! 

 

Staying Safe Online 
Follow this link to help your child stay safe 
online… 
https://getinternet.com/keep-kids-safe-
online/ 

Bags2School 
November 23rd – See previous flyers sent 
out on school comms 

  

Adults 
Only 
£25  
Per 

ticket 


